BLEAKHOUSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Dear Parents / Carers

CLASS PARTY DAY - THURSDAY 21st DECEMBER
All classes will enjoy a party day which will include music, dancing, games (prizes to
be won), a festive biscuit and a drink. (There may also be a visit from a special
person in a red suit with a gift for each child).

The children will be allowed to attend school in their party clothes.

We kindly ask for a contribution of £1.50 to help fowards the expenditure of the
day, to be sent in by Friday 8™ December.

T am sure the children will have an enjoyable day and the staff will need a few
paracetamol!

Thank you in anticipation of your support.

Yours sincerely
e

Mr J Bates
Headteacher

PARTY DAY - THURSDAY 21st DECEMBER

I enclose £1.50 as my contribution towards the cost of the children's party day.

Signed Child's name




